
 
 

CRICK PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
17th June 2016 www.crick.northants.sch.uk 
 

BIRTHDAY BELLRINGERS Happy Birthday to the following children who celebrated their 
birthday this week – Tommie & Ronnie! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

24.06.16  Sports Day 
27.06.16  Bikeability for Year 6 pupils  
30.06.16  Y3 Strings Concern for Parents and Carers – 11.15am in the school hall 
01.07.16  Year 1 Class Assembly at 3pm in the school hall – everyone welcome! 
04.07.16  Transition Day – pupils will spend the day with their new teacher 
12.07.16  KS2 Production – 6.30pm in the hall 
14.07.16  KS2 Production - 2.30pm in the hall 
15.07.16  Reception Class Assembly at 3pm in the school hall – everyone welcome! 
18.07.16  Leavers’ Assembly in St Margaret’s Church at 9.30am – everyone welcome! 
20.07.16  School closes for the summer 
 
05.09.16  School reopens for Autumn term 1 
 

STAR PUPIL OF THE WEEK 

Our Star Pupils – 17th June:  

Reception – Liam  
Y1- The whole class! 
Y2 - Ellie 
Y3- Louis 
Y4- Connie 
Y5- Bethan  
Y6- Daisy 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Parking arrangements outside the school gates 

Our local PCSOs, Duncan Cumming and Les Conopo, 

have been alerted to people parking on the crossing 

zig zags and also stopping at the crossing to let 

children out of their cars.  They intend to carry out 

regular patrols in order to keep our children safe.    

 

 

Hot Meals 

The new hot meal provider starts this Monday as you 

know.  Please make sure you have ordered a meal for 

your child, including those entitled to Universal Infant 

Free School Meals.  

If you are in any doubt please send your child in with a 

packed lunch and contact the school office if you 

require assistance in setting up your account.  

 

http://www.crick.northants.sch.uk/


 
 

Year 5/6 Swimming Gala 

On Tuesday 7th June our Year 5/6 swimming squad took part in the Northamptonshire 

Sport annual swimming gala held at Daventry Leisure Centre. This was the first time 

we had taken part in this event and for some of the squad this was their first 

experience of competitive swimming. 

Our squad of Francesca, Gabi, Amy, Alice, Callum, James and Oscar swam 

brilliantly taking part in 3 events each; individual, relays and the team cannon race. 

It was a very exciting event to watch with 17 schools taking part. We finished in 12th 

place tying with Guilsborough Primary and look forward to taking part again next 

year.  

Well done to all in the squad; a special mention goes to Callum and Alice who both 

stepped in at the last minute ensuring we could take part! 

Year 3 & 4 Mini Red Tennis  

On Wednesday 8th June, our mini-red tennis team of Hermione, Shannon, Fin and 

Jake, took part in the Northamptonshire Sport District Finals at Roade Tennis Club. A 

total of 8 schools took part in the competition and our team played fantastically, 

finishing in a very creditable 3rd place behind Nicholas Hawksmoor and Caroline 

Chisholm Schools. Well done! 

 

 

Daventry Junior Parkrun 

The Daventry Junior parkrun will officially launch on Sunday 19th June at Daventry 

Sports Park. Junior parkrun is for 4-14 year olds and is set up by volunteers to get 



 
 

children participating in regular physical activity. The distance of the course is 2k and 

the event is run every Sunday at 9am. 

 Like the normal parkrun, children wishing to take part will need to register online at 

http://www.parkrun.org.uk/daventry-juniors/ . Once they have registered, they will 

receive a unique barcode which they will need to print off and take along to the 

event every time they take part. There is no charge for parkrun.   

2016 Aviva Women’s Tour 

The 2016 Aviva Women’s Tour cycle race comes to Daventry on Sunday (around 

midday) and as part of this Daventry Town Council created a competition for local 

schools to decorate a bike in pink to celebrate the tour coming to our region. Our 

Year 6 girls painted and then decorated the bike supplied by Northamptonshire 

Sport, even making a scarecrow ‘rider’.  

The competition will be judged by the Mayor of Daventry and then the bikes will be 

placed around the town centre on Sunday before being moved to the Icon 

roundabout. Visit http://womenstour.co.uk for more information. 

Here are our girls proudly displaying their finished bike. Well done ladies! 

 

 

http://www.parkrun.org.uk/daventry-juniors/
http://womenstour.co.uk/home.php


 
 

Sports Day 2016 

A reminder that sports day takes place next Friday 24th June, with KS1 starting at 

9:30am on the school playing field and KS2 starting at 1:45pm on the village playing 

field. Could all children please wear a t-shirt in their house colour (please ask in 

school if you are not sure which house your child is in). 

Thanks. 

 

 

 


